
Vermont needs to have regulations in place to crack down on excessive noise. Some studies 
suggest that noise pollution could be reduced by 10% worldwide just by requiring motorcycles 
to keep their factory mufflers in place. Excessive exhaust noise from all other sources (tuner 
cars, lifted trucks, jake brakes, etc) should be subject to regulation and financial consequences if 
necessary. One unmuffled motorcycle going through my village of West Barnet at midnight can 
disrupt the sleep of over 100 people.  
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